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Ditch the Dark day

With the darker evenings upon us it is more important than ever that we draw attention to the importance of safety on the roads. As part of Road Safety Week we will be holding a “Ditch the Dark” day on Friday 24th November to reinforce to the children the importance of them being seen when out and about. Pupils may come to school wearing bright colours and each class will be engaging in road safety discussions and activities. 

In this vein, could I also remind parents/ carers of the importance of road safety during drop off and collection times at the school gate. Pupils are not allowed to cross the roads by themselves. Parents/ carers must cross the road to collect their child.

Parking at the school Gates

Please note that cars should not park in front of or to the immediate sides of the gate as both buses need clear access to enter and exit the school.  The drivers have advised us that parking at the gates has become a significant concern and a Health and Safety risk.

Upcoming dates for your diary:

	Monday 20th – 24th November


	Road Safety Awareness Week

	Friday 24th November


	Ditch the Dark day (wear bright colours to school)

	Monday 27th November
	Staff Professional Development Day

School closed for pupils.



	Friday 1st December
	Final date to order school photos



	Tuesday 12th December
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	Christmas Shows

Nursery    9.30 – 10am 

P1-4          10 – 10.40

P5,6 & 7   10.45 – 11.30   

Evening performance: P1-7 at 6pm

Due to limitations of space, and to be fair to all families, we will allocate 2 tickets per family for each performance. Where tickets are not needed, please let us know and these will be randomly drawn and allocated.

When responding please let us know how many tickets you wish to avail of, and which performance is preferred.

A letter will go out with further details.

As the children will be returning to school in the evening to perform, the school will close at the normal time for Nursery and 1.45pm for all pupils from P1 – P7 and buses will be available

	Wednesday 13th December 


	Christmas dinner (School closes at 1.30pm)

The buses will take children home at the earlier time.

 

	Monday 18th December 
	OPEN DAY

Parents and children due to attend Nursery and Primary 1 in September 2024 are invited to visit the school for an open day.

Further information to follow. 



	Wednesday 20th December
	PTA 50/50 Christmas draw



	Friday 22nd December 
	School closes for Christmas holidays at 11.30am
No buses or school dinners will be available on this day.




Many thanks for your continued support,

Mrs M McErlean

Vice Principal 
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